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Attn: Jennifer Wilson 
 

Re: Anderson Municipal Water Works 
30-Day Filing No. 50512 
Received: April 27, 2022 
 
Dear Jennifer Wilson: 

The Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission (Commission) received your request for approval of:  
 
To decrease rates from implementation of HEA 1002 repealing the Utility Receipts Tax. 
 
This filing was submitted on April 27, 2022, pursuant to the Commission’s 30-day filing procedure under 
170 Indiana Administrative Code 1-6.  The 30-day filing process is available for certain routine and non-
controversial requests to facilitate expedited consideration of these matters by the Commission.      
 
Your filing was reviewed and recommended to be approved by the Commission’s Water-Sewer Division. 
The Commission approved your filings at conference held on June 28, 2022.  Attached is a copy of the 
approved tariff. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (317) 232-2749 or by e-mail at cgassert@urc.in.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
E. Curtis Gassert  
Director 
 
 
ECG/AS 
 


